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STAFF:       

  Pastor: Fr. Joe Culotta 980.1810 Ext. 2 stmarkpastor@bellsouth.net  

 Deacon: David Varner 352-804-1924 Dvarner11@att.net 

  Pastoral Associate, Adult Ed: Sr. Madeline Contorno 980-1810 Ext. 3 stmarkpa@bellsouth.net  

  Secretary: Lindsay Wright 980-1810 Ext. 1 stmarkrc@bellsouth.net  

  Director Family and Youth Ministry: Mary Beth Crumly 980-1810 Ext. 5 stmarkfcy@bellsouth.net  

  Bulletin: Paola Garza 980-1810 Ext. 6 stmarkre@bellsouth.net  

  RCIA, Lectors & EM Phil Boettcher 980-1810 Ext. 7 pfboettcher@att.net  

  Bookkeeper: Tana Bisch 980-1810 Ext. 8 stmarkfi@bellsouth.net  

  Youth – Grade 9-12 JCREW: Kathy Okrongley 980-1810 Ext. 4 familyJCREW@stmarkrc.org 

 Youth – Grade 6-8 EDGE: Chrissie Gardner 980-1810 Ext. 4 familyEDGE@stmarkrc.org 

  Music: Dave and Amy Hains 985-2976 amyhains@gmail.com  

  Youth Choir: Raul Gomez 602-9626 raulc.gomez@gmail.com 

  Nursery: Nora Donnelly 516-458-9549 nwd946@aol.com 

  Social Hall Rentals: Bonnie Murphy 410-3494 bam01126@bellsouth.net 

MINISTRIES:       

  Altar Servers: Gail Sanson 919-4898 gailsanson@me.com 

  Bereavement Ministry: Darlene McCulloch 229-7134 jamesfmcculloch@bellsouth.net  

  Feast of Saint Mark: 
Vince Di Chiara 
Ann Penton 

222-2777 
903-9073 

dichiarav@bellsouth.net 
ann.penton@icloud.com 

  Finance Council: Ken Reimann 229-9812 kreimann@bellsouth.net  

  First Light: Ruth Cook 991-1849 ruthcook@bellsouth.net  

  Greene County Food: Peter Bibbo 441-9889 michboru@gmail.com 

  Hospitality Committee: Jeanne Welsh 807-3968 j.bwelsh12@gmail.com 

  Knights of Columbus: Brandon Moseley 919-7868 kofc13446@aol.com 

  Liturgy Committee: 
Scott Riley 
Lou Inzinna 

266-2882 
991-8649 

pfboettcher@att.net 
lcinzinna@bellsouth.net 

  Pastoral Council: Paul Albano 991-8008 docpja1@aol.com 

 Prayer Shawl Ministry Linda Townsley 407-461-0265 ljtownsley@gmail.com 

  Property Management: Ann Penton 903-9073 ann.penton@icloud.com  

  Scouting: Tom Elie 843-345-5775 thomaseelie@aol.com 

  St. Vincent de Paul Society: Janet Haines 616-5431 janetmhaines@bellsouth.net  

  Stewardship Committee: Sammy Romano 862-9833 salvadorromano@me.com  

  Supper Club: Cathy Johnson 266-9685 pilgrimmta@att.net  

  Ushers:  Kevin Camp 441-1670 elmeister1@gmail.com 

  Welcome Committee: Cricket Justice 968-3070 cricket.justice@gmail.com  

 

Masses: 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 7:45 A.M. and 10:30 A.M. 

Holy Days: 7:00 A.M. and 6:00 P.M. 

 

Confession: 

Saturday: 2:30–3:30 P.M. or by appointment 

 

Weekday Mass (Chapel): 

Wednesday: 6:00 P.M. 

Thursday and Friday: 8:30 A.M. 

First Saturday: 9:00 A.M. 

 

Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 2, 2018 

Volume XX #35 

 7340 Cahaba Valley Road  

Birmingham, AL 35242 

All mail to P.O. Box 380396 

Birmingham, AL 35238 

 

Phone: (205) 980-1810 

Email: stmarkrc@bellsouth.net 

Fax: (205) 980-9208  

Website: www.stmarkrc.org 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday through Friday: 8:30 A.M. – 3:30 P.M. 
The Church office closed on Monday. 
After Hours Emergency: Father Culotta: 980-1810 #2 or 408-2766 
 

Chapel Open for Prayer 
Monday through Thursday: 6:00 A.M. – 7:00 P.M. 
Friday: 6:00 A.M. – 3:30 P.M. 
Saturday and Sunday: 6:00 A.M. – 7:00 P.M. 
First Friday Exposition: 9:00 A.M. – 12:00 Noon 
 

Marriage Requirements at least six months in advance: 
Meet with Father Culotta @ 980-1810, ext. #2  
Visit wedding link on Website prior to meeting 
 

Baptism First Child Preparation Class: 
Contact Ashley and Nadder Fawaz at 706-3160 or 
lafawaz@gmail.com  
 

Monday, September 3 

Happy Labor Day!! 
 

Mass 9:00 AM  
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Mon. Sep. 3 – 9:00 A.M.  Anita Carapucci                   

Mon. Sep. 3 – 10:30 A.M. - Somerby – Marie Rose Turkiewicz   

Wed. Sep. 5 – 1:30 P.M. - Danberry – Marie Rose Turkiewicz     

Wed. Sep. 5 – 6:00 P.M. – Laura Michelle Henderson 

Thu.  Sep. 6 – 8:30 A.M. – Scott Sommer 

Fri. Sep. 7– 8:30 A.M. – Shirley Charles 

Sat. Sep. 8 - 4:00 P.M.  –  Jean Marino 

Sun. Sep. 9 - 7:45 A.M. – Knights of Columbus –  

                                                  Council 13446 Deceased Brothers 

Sun. Sep. 9 – 10:30 A.M.  – People of the Parish 

3 Mon - 1 Cor 2:1-5/Lk 4:16-30 
4 Tue - 1 Cor 2:10b-16/Lk 4:31-37  

5 Wed - 1 Cor 3:1-9/Lk 4:38-44   

6 Thu - 1 Cor 3:18-23/Lk 5:1-11 

7 Fri - 1 Cor 4:1-5/Lk 5:33-39 

8 Sat - The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
      Mi 5:1-4a /Mt 1:1-16, 18-23  

9 SUN - Is 35:4-7a/Jas 2:1-5/Mk 7:31-37  

 

Catholic Charities Appeal 
The Catholic Charities Appeal will begin on 

September 15-16. 
This year the Diocese goal is $4,305,000 

and Saint Mark’s goal is $216,700. 
Please consider contributing to this fund which 

allows the Centers of Concern to respond to those 
in need. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION of ADULTS 

     R.C.I.A. 

Financial Information 
 

           Weekend of 8/26/18 
 

Weekly Offertory         $        14,939 

Building Fund    $        21,087 

Holy Days  $             220       

                                                 $         36,246 
 

          Year to Date 
   

Weekly Offertory         $      524,698 

Building Fund    $      572,737 

Holy Days    $        10,760 
 

Total Collected  $  1,108,194 

Budgeted   $  1,056,496 

 

Weekly Readings 

Supper Club 

Larry Angell Susann Kircher Shannon Price 

Howard Bayless William Allen Langdale Cecilia Ragusa 

Jennifer Bayless Mary Grace LaRussa Elena Sain 

Virginia Bayless Rose LeBlanc Sue Schumacher 

Emerson K. Boyken Kathy Lupenski Myrna Scotch 

Mike Breipohl Lisa Lupenski Gertrude Sgroi 

Brian Cameron Gregory Mann Vita Stamba 

Sam Culotta Sal Marino Don St. Denis 

Hope DeFalco Kathy Matuszak Ernie Stump 

Penny Downes Jim Meggs Jackie Tevendale 

Joseph Guenther Marietta Molay Sharon Varano 

Sammie Howell Georgeann Moseley Deacon David Varner 

George James Elizabeth Anne Murphy Santo Vizzina 

Barbara Jones Eileen Newton Jeanne Welsh 

Sally Kelley Catherine Patterson Barbara Woodard 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Prayer List 

St. Mark's Supper Club is open to all adults.  We meet at a 
local restaurant for dinner and socializing.  It's a wonderful 

way to meet your fellow parishioners and share a meal.  Our 
upcoming supper will be held at Applebee’s, 89 Chesser 

Plantation Lane, Chelsea.  
The phone # is 205 678-8800.  We'll meet at 5:20 p.m. on 

Saturday, Sept. 15th.  Each person is responsible for paying 
for their own meal.  Contact for reservations is Cathy 

Johnson, at pilgrimmta@att.net, or call 266-9685 Deadline 
for reservations is Thursday, Sept. 13th. Several parishioners 

have been going there and enjoying the food. They have 
great specials. 

 

 
 

Mass and Intentions 

Knights of Columbus 
On Sunday, Sept. 9th, the 7:45 AM Mass intention 
will be offered for the Deceased Members of the 

Knights of Columbus Council 13446.  Please 
remember to pray for James W. Key, Jr., Keith N. 

Wade, Sr., William Edgar Wilder, Jr., James R. Heitz, 
Craig A. Monson, Thomas E. Smith, James A. 

Downey, Nickolas S. Marino, Martin Schloss, Sr., 
Thomas S. Allen, and Carlos Rene Godinez as well 

as their families. 
 

 

Starting anew on Monday Sept. 17, at 7:00 PM in the 

Parish Life Center. 
 

Have you thought of joining the Catholic Church? 
 

Were you Baptized Catholic but have not 

received First Eucharist or Confirmation? 
 

Would you like to know more about the Catholic 
Church? 

 

   If so, then RCIA is for you! 
 

Come join us on Monday, Sept. 17 at 7:00 PM in the 

parish life center. Pre-registration is not necessary. If 
you have a sponsor, please invite them too. 

No Sponsor? We will help with that, too. 
 

Questions? Need information? Please contact: 
Phil Boettcher 205 541 5625 or pfboettcher@att.net  

 

See you Sept. 17! 

 

You are invited to attend First Friday Adoration 

September 7th - 9:00 am to Noon. 
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Liturgical Schedule 
Saturday, 

September 8, 2018 
4:00 PM 

Sunday,  
September 9, 2018 

7:45 AM 

Sunday 
September 9, 2018 

10:30 AM 

Extraordinary 
Minister of 

Communion 

Sandy McCarthy, Ruth Cook, Darlene 
McCulloch, JoAnne Rixey,  

Sonny Jones 

David Peat, Jose Marrero,  
Brian Lynch, Alain Gallet,  

Bill Welsh 

Susan Webb, Mary Beth Crumly,  Bonnie Murphy 
David Castagnetta, Eleanora Castagnetta,  

Leonard Mueninghoff, Vincent Lovoy, Joe Scotch,  

Ushers 
Jim Smith, Pam Griese,  

Ryan Christopher Campisi, Pat Kantaris 
Tom Heberlein, Brandon Moseley, 

 Thom Berry, Wayne Gwaltney, Scott Riley 
Milene Panzica, Jay Aycock, Paul Jones, 

 Larry Swetonic, Rob Haley 

Lector 
Sr. Madeline – 1 
Bill Charles – 2 

Ray Emmerson – 1 
Phillip Troha - 2 

Teresa Palmer – 1 
Bill Webb - 2 

Mass Coordinator Mike and Pat Kantaris Joe and Cindy Evans Tom and Mary Ann Stith 

   Altar Server 
Tilly Gwaltney,  

Ella Sciara, Samantha Gagliano,  
Nicholas Gagliano, Emelia Mitchim 

Delaine Coleman,  
Jessica Heberlein, Kyle Heberlein, 

 Laura Valderrama, Ethan Lee 

Anna Arrington, 
Robert Marquet, Daniel Ospina, 

Jacob Porco, Grant Rakers 

Greeters 
Pat Smith, Rae Sarver,  

Ryan Christopher Campisi 
Francis Dsa 

Al Lupenski. Ercelle Burrus, 
 Myrna Scotch 

Altar Linens Linda Townsley   

Cantors Kathryn Garaca  Ken Jannot Raul Gomez 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For membership info please 

contact Tom Heberlein 
kofc13446@aol.com 

 
 

Position Available 
Applications are now being accepted 

for Nursery Director at Saint Mark the 

Evangelist Parish. The Nursery Director 
would be responsible for developing 

and overseeing the functions of the 
church nursery, scheduling volunteers, 

and providing a safe environment for 

our children. Applicants would need 
experience working within a childcare 

or educational setting. Applicants 
would also need skills in safety 

management, verbal communication, 

conflict resolution. Position requires at 
least 5 hours weekly, primarily on the 

weekends, with the possibility of 
extension of hours for special events, 

parish programs, and new facilities. 
More details provided to those 

expressing interest. Please send 

applications by September 21 to Sister 
Madeline Contorno at 

stmarkpa@bellsouth.net or call with 

questions, 205-980-1810, ext. 3. 

TRAVELING VOCATION CHALICE 

 
 

As the Vocation Chalice is received by families this year, let us pray to live out our own vocation. 
 

“You have made us for yourself, O Lord, and our hearts are restless until they rest in you.” ~ Saint Augustine 
 

If you would like more information on the Vocations Chalice Program,  

please contact Kristin Sessions (205) 529-6356 or kprs205@hotmail.com 

 
 Diocese of Birmingham Council of Catholic Nurses 

Nurses are welcomed to join the Diocese of Birmingham in Alabama Council of 

Catholic Nurses (DBACCN). The Council is a member of the National and International 

Catholic Nurses all of whom support and promote the Catholic ethic in nursing care, 

provide educational programs and promote spiritual growth. Contact 

diana.ruzicka@gmail.com 

 The Italian-American Heritage Society will meet on Sunday, September 9, at 2:00 
at Our Lady of Sorrows Parish Hall.   

Meetings are normally on the second Sunday of each month at Our Lady of 
Sorrows.  The goal of the IAHS is to increase awareness of the sacrifice of immigrants 

to this country and to honor their contribution. 
For questions or information, please call Mary Jo Fritts (205) 222-3443. 

 

 

YOU CAN SAVE A LIFE!  
Parishioner Brian Cameron needs a living donor kidney. Recently he has been 

diagnosed with end-stage kidney disease. Please contact UAB at 1-888-822-7892 – 
option 4 or uabmedicine.org/kidneytransplant or Daagye Hendricks at 205-975-0643 

for more information. Let them know you are calling on behalf of Brian Cameron, DOB 
3/12/1949. You might also contact Brian or Mary Rose at 205-862-0199 or at 

marycameron@bellsouth.net. Please pray for Brian and for a donor to come forward. 
 

 

Vocation Retreat – Cloistered Dominican Nuns 
October 19-21 – Dominican Monastery of Saint Jude, Marbury, AL 

For single Catholic young women interested I the Dominican contemplative life. Is 
Jesus drawing you to give yourself to Him through a common life of liturgical and 

personal prayer, study and daily work?  
Learn more at MarburyDominicanNuns.org 
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 TRAVEL PLANNING 

 
Experienced agent. 

No fees. 
 

Call Patty George, 
St. Mark’s parishioner 

205-901-1303 
 

pattygeorgetravel@yahoo.com 

Several spaces are 
now available! 

 
Contact Pat Smith at 

298-1855 
or psmithjp@aol.com 
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